
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
11/27/2013 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that his office responded to an armed robbery at the 

Dollar General Store in Kingston, Ohio on 11/26/2013 at approximately 9:35 p.m. 

 

Deputies arrived on the scene and spoke to employees. Employees said that a white 

male that appeared to be in his mid to late forties, 5’6” to 5’10”, 150 to 180 lbs. 

wearing a white Ohio State hooded jacket, dark colored pants and shoes, with a 

dark colored mask on his face came to the cash register with a pistol and demanded 

money.  

 

The employees stated that they placed money from the cash register into Dollar 

General Bag and handed it to the suspect. The suspect then fled the store on foot.  

 

Sheriff Lavender requests that anyone with information contact his office at 740-

773-1185 or Southern Ohio Crime Stoppers at 740-773-TIPS (8477).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


